
Do you know a student
who needs a break? 

Spying on a Memory:
Photographs by 
Ron Hammond
Onsite Exhibit

Electronic Touch Audible
Paintings by 

Reinhardt Hollstein
Burien Arts Association

 Onsite Exhibit  

Various Artists Onsite
Monthly Exhibit 

 installations

In the Artist's Studio
with Lezlie Jane 

11 Front Windows
around Burien

YOUNG WOMEN 

EMPOWERED

GRACE STILLER  
BURIEN ARTS ASSOCIATION

SARA ORTIZ 
HIGHLINE PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

NATIVE EDUCATION

STASIA BURRINGTON
ARTIST

RAIN CITY ROCK
CAMP FOR GIRLS 

CLAUDIA SA 
BRAZIL CENTER

SOMOS MUJERES LATINAS
WEEKLY SPANISH 
PRESENTATIONS 

 

MARTA SANTONE
BRAZIL CENTER

MICHELLE HABELL- PALLAN 
WOMEN WHO ROCK 

SILI SAVUSA
PUAO SAVUSA

PULEMAU SAVUSA

SALLY NELSON
FORMER BURIEN MAYOR

LEZLIE JANE 
IN THE ARTISTS' STUDIO

819 SW 152nd St, Burien, WA 98166     

 206/402-4029

www.highlinehistory.org

OUR PARTICIPANTS

 Women’s History Month began when the Education Task
Force of the Sonoma County (CA) planned and executed a

“Women’s History Week” celebration in 1978. The organizers
selected the week of March 8 to correspond with

International Women’s Day. The movement spread across the
country as other communities initiated their own Women’s
History Week celebrations the following year. In February
1980, President Jimmy Carter issued the first Presidential
Proclamation declaring the Week of March 8th 1980 as

National Women’s History Week.
 

WOMEN'S HISTORY MONTH

Every year March 
is designated 

Women’s History
Month to celebrate

women’s contributions 
 in American history. 

How are we celebrating women? 

Virtual exhibit: Women In History
Oral History Project
Inspirational Interviews
Weekly Spanish presentations
Recorded performances
Lots more!  

 
 

MUSEUM REOPENING MARCH 5 

Researching our collections- Fridays by appointment only 
Regular gallery tours available (limit to 10 people) by appt. 
Private behind the scenes tours available limit to 10 people) 
Private event room rentals - $75 per hour, minimum 2 hours. 20 person limit.           
This includes private behind the scenes tours sharing unheard stories.

 
We are so excited to have you back! 

We will be open with a limited capacity 
Friday – Sunday, 1– 5 PM

Capacity is limited, masks and social distancing required. 
 

FEBRUARY - MARCH 2021



Georgia McDade

Charter member of the 

African-American Writers' Alliance

 

African American Writers’ Alliance

African Proverbs

 

Brian J. Carter

4Culture Executive Director

 

Langston Wilkins

Humanities Washington 

Director of the Center for Washington

Cultural Traditions

 

Jacqueline Ware

One Drop of Black Blood Matters 

Time is Running Out 

 

 Noni and Blake Ervin

Interview and poem

Black Lives Matter In 

Every Generation

 

Adona Kebede 

Black Student Union

 

Eduardo Mendoca

                         Show Brazil Productions                               

Co-Founder/ BrasilFest

 

Gaylloyd Sissón

Author, Poet AAWA

Poems:  Ocean Beaches, Micro Plastic, Creation, 

Controlling the Dams

 

Michelle Dunn Marsh

Minor Matters Publisher 

 

Lawtiwa Barbersalon

Local Business 

 

I N T E R V I E W  A N D  V I D E O S

P A R T I C I P A N T S
 B L A C K  H I S T O R Y  M O N T H

Why we should celebrate black history every day? 
 

Because it is our American History, because it is our personal history!
Every aspect of our society and everyday culture is influenced by

Black history! The foundation of our country is based on the
contributions, labor, and daily struggles of Black Americans.

 
How can we discuss our present or our past without the influence of

our neighbors, our friends, or our communities? All of us are
connected one way or another, why do we ignore this? 

Why do we see more differences than similarities with each other? 
 

We all want the same thing, the same healthy community, and the
same safe neighborhood for our children to grow in. 

We want to feel that we belong and are accepted as we are.


